
 
 
 

March 10, 2008 
 

City of Portsmouth, New Hampshire 
Public Works Department 

 
Addendum #1 

 
Bid #45-08 Portsmouth Public Works Downtown Lighting 

 
To the attention of all vendors submitting bids for Bid #45-08 “Public 
Works Department – Downtown Lights”. 
 

• On page 4:  18 Watt Philips should be changed to  
14 Watt Philips. 

 
All else remains unchanged from original bid document.  
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this addendum within your proposal, failure to do 
so may subject a bidder to disqualification. 
 
End of addendum. 


